
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Regularly scheduled business meeting of July 12, 2021 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:27 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Anne Myers, Vice-President Bryant Goss, Secretary Rita 
Wilkinson and Dan Aiken. 
Old Business: 

1. May’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those minutes carried. 
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance on 6/1/2021 $11,510.17 Total Deposits $865.63 

Total Debits $306.48 Ending Balance on 6/30/2021 $12,069.32. 
3. Repairs 

a. Total Maintenance Repair finished the projects and will be paid approximately $2,000 
ASAP. 
b. Water leaks have occurred at the rear pad in the main park and in the small dog 
section. There appear to be leaks in the pipes before the spigots. Public works has been 
contacted but has not arrived yet. Anne will contact them again. 
c. Fence issues are still not fixed but the voids have been blocked with rocks. 

4. The banking switchover has not been completed yet. 
5. The 4th of July parade was fun, crowded with lots of kids but not as many dogs as past 

years so we have plenty of dog treats to use for other events. 
6. Fundraiser: Our Canine Carnival event was rescheduled to Sunday, September 26 

because too many vendors can’t be available in July. An alternative date will be 9/12. 
The PTC Police Canine Unit will participate. A face painter and a local photographer will 
be available as well as several other local businesses. We discussed possibly having the 
K9 demonstration in the small park with people watching on the other side of the fence. 

7. Comments from many new visitors are positive with lots of “this is the best dog park I’ve 
ever been to.” 

New Business:  
1. Mosquitos are awful so we agreed to fund extra visits from our pest control company. 
2. Mowing: Robinson & Sons will be contacted about making sure they mow more often 

and Anne will ask if visits can be scheduled before long weekends and holidays when we 
get the most traffic. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 


